

BREADY JUBILEE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Telephone/Fax No 028 71841319 Email: info@bready.strabane.ni.sch.uk

www.breadyjubileeps.com

22nd June 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

After consulting with the Education Authority, the school will function as normal for pupils in P1/2, P3/4, P5/6 and P6/7 (unless identified as a close contact) for the remainder of this week. I will soon share letters via the school app from PHA to inform those pupils in P2/3 that their new date to which they must self isolate is up to and including **Monday 28th June** and the same applies to those pupils identified today as close contacts through the school bus. For those pupils in Key stage 2 who were identified yesterday as close contacts the self isolation period remains until **Saturday 26th June**.

We have also decided that the school will close for the summer holidays at 12pm on Friday 25th June. On this day pupils will bring home any remaining work, items of clothing and school reports. For children who are self isolating, parents are invited to collect said items from the school assembly between 2pm and 3pm on Thursday 24th June. If you can't collect items at this time, please inform the school office.

Unfortunately we are not in a position to host our planned P7 Leavers Assembly on Monday 28th June. However with the current situation meaning our P7 pupils have had an abrupt end to their time at Bready Jubilee Primary we will be holding an outdoor party for them between 10am- 12pm on Tuesday 29th June which allows for self isolation periods to have been completed.

I'm sure you will agree that this has been a turbulent beginning to our last week of school before the summer holidays but I would like to take this opportunity to thank the whole school community for their cooperation and support. I wish you all a safe and relaxing summer holiday.

Yours sincerely

Mr Bogle